Dean of len,
Stanford University,

California.

I have received your letter of the 10th imtant,
and want to thank you most sincerely for your courtesy in
handling ¥Mr. C. G. Bayles' order for tickets. Of course,
the situation is changed since you wrote, but nevertheless
¥r. Bayles and I both appreciate your kindness.

With best wishes for the Yuletide season, I am

Very sincerely yours,

. Director of Fhysieal Bducation and Recreation,
Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.




